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Net Contents: 200 Liters

FERMENTA ASC

Dimethylamine-D

Manufacturing Concentrate

(For Formulation Purposes Only)

GUARANTEE: *2,4-D 670 g/l

*(Present as Dimethylamine salt)

REGISTRATION NO. 18249 
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

WARNING POISON

SEE SIDE PANEL FOR ADDITIONAL PRECAUTIONS

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

Fermenta ASC Corporation 
5966 Heisley Road, P.O. Box 8000 
Mentor, Ohio 44061-8000 U.S.A.

(216)357-4100

Directions For Use

To be used only in the manufacture of a herbicide which is
registered under the Pest Control Products Act.  Read Technical
Bulletin for formulation details.

Precautionary Statements

Hazards to Humans and Domestic Animals



Harmful if swallowed.

May cause skin irritation.

Avoid contact with skin, eyes or clothing.

First Aid

Harmful if swallowed or absorbed through the skin.  If swallowed,
do not induce vomiting.  If vomiting occurs spontaneously, keep
airway clear.  Never give anything by mouth to an unconscious
person.  Seek medical attention.  Causes eye and Skin irritation. 
Do not get in eyes.  In case of contact, flush eyes with plenty
of water for at least 15 minutes and seek medical attention.  Do
not allow contact with skin or clothing.  Wash exposed skin
gently with plenty of soap and water.  Avoid breathing spray
mist.

Environmental Hazards

Do not contaminate irrigation ditches or water used for domestic
purposes.

Do not allow this solution to come in contact with crops, plants,
shrubs, ornamentals or other desirable vegetation. Vapors from
this product may injure 2,4-D susceptible plants in the immediate
vicinity.  Thoroughly clean equipment with a suitable chemical
cleaner before using for other purposes.

Storage and Disposal

Storage:  Do not contaminate water, food or feed by storage or
disposal.

Disposal:  Pesticide, spray mixture or rinsate that cannot be
used or chemically reprocessed should be disposed of in a
landfill approved for pesticides or buried in a safe place away
form water supplies.

In case of spillage or broken container, absorb the liquid onto
soil, sawdust, or other suitable absorbent material and put into
a closed container, and if not used, dispose of material in an
approved disposal site in accordance with approved local
procedures.  Wash surfaces thoroughly with water.  If any
contaminated water enters streams, rivers or sewers, notify
appropriate local disposal authorities.  If spillage is  on



agricultural land, either remove top soil or allow to weather
before planing as excessive amounts of 2,4-D in the soil may
temporarily inhibit seed germination or plant growth.  In case of
large spills, contact the manufacturer.

Canadian formulators of this technical should dispose of unwanted
active and containers in accordance with municipal or provincial
regulations.  For additional details and clean up of spills
contact the regional office of Conservation and Protection,
Environment Canada.

For Formulation Purposes Only

This product is only for formulating wed and brush killers.

Warranty

Note:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out
on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to
persons or property arising from the use or handling of this
product and accepts the product on that condition.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

******************************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 
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